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This document addresses the relationship between Rosh Review and SEMPA.

Rosh Review was acquired by Blueprint Test Prep in 2021. Over the past several years, the
parent company’s product has remained separate from the Rosh Review system. However,
starting in June of 2024, Rosh Review will officially merge into Blueprint’s software.

Due to technical and support constraints, the Blueprint team has had to carefully select the
degrees/specialties that will be merged/brought into the new system. Unfortunately, several of
the PA products were not selected (all of the CAQ Question Banks and the EMPA/SEMPA
programs).

Because of this, the leadership team has agreed to provide SEMPA with “offline” copies of the
Midterm/Finals. SEMPA will have complete ownership of the offline exams and can elect to
upload them into another testing platform. These exams may not be sold to a 3rd party vendor
but SEMPA is free to distribute them to their members as they choose.

Blueprint/Rosh Review will provide the SEMPA community with a coupon code for the EM ITE
Qbank that it can distribute to the programs within the SEMPA system. The EM ITE Qbank will
be the resident-facing content and does not include a faculty/program dashboard.

EM ITE Qbank purchasing page: https://www.roshreview.com/em/ite/pricing/
Coupon code valid for the ITE Basic: 20forEMPAs

Please note: there will be major changes within 2024 on the Rosh Review website. If you are
unable to use the code, please contact support@roshreview.com.

Best,
Rosh Review/Blueprint Team
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